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Welcome Back! 

 

Dear Families  

I can't believe we are already at the end of our fifth full week of term! It's been a busy week with our 

visiting authors on Thursday and on Friday. I've continued to be impressed by the hard work I can see 

from our children from around the school from tricky calculations in maths to exploring the Maya in 

Year 6.  

We have enjoyed restarting welcoming our families in to join their children for lunch. This week we 

were delighted to have some of our Year 6 families joining. Next week we invite Year 5 families. If you 

would like to join us, please make sure you book before 9:30 and we do need to ask for payment at 

the time of booking. Next week we also have our parent meetings so we are hoping that you will all 

be able to spend a little time with your child's teacher finding out about how they have settled in this 

year and how they are progressing with their learning.  

We have a very exciting opportunity for any of our parents or carers who would like to be involved in 

our school at a strategic level through becoming a Trustee. A letter was sent last week so please do 

take a look as this is a fantastic opportunity for you to support our school.  

We have been alerted to a new WhatsApp group called 'Add Everyone'. This is an inappropriate 

group which contains content which is not suitable for children. Please talk to your children to make 

sure that they are not accessing this group and monitor their online activities carefully. Many thanks.  

I hope you enjoy reading the rest of our newsletter and joining our celebrations of some of the 

fantastic learning taking place around the school. 

Best wishes  

Mrs Sutton   



Celebrations from around the school! 

 

Celebration Assembly, Awards and Home Learning 

 

1 - Congratulations to these Year 1 legends for being celebrated, Nathan-Lucien, Reggie, Esme and Jenson 



 

2 - Congratulations to these Year 2 legends for being celebrated, Micheal, Taylor, Oliver, Eladee, Niamh and Lyla  

 

3 - Congratulations to these Year 3 legends for being celebrated, Jago, Ryleigh, Nell, Shane-Levi and Maia 



 

4 - Congratulations to these Year 4 legends for being celebrated, Archie, Jareth, Betty, Bobby, Archie and Dominic 

 

5 - Our Year 2 Good to be Green breakfast celebration this week. Well done all 

 



6 - Goldilocks and the Three Bears Home Learners celebration this week! Fabulous! 

 

7 - Elves and the Shoemakers Home Learners Celebration stars this week. Wow! 

 

8 - Freya, Lorelei, Emily and Harley all completed six rainbow challenges in a week. Well done! 

 

9 - Our Year 1 rainbow challengers this week. Well done Year 1! 



 

10 - Reggie was awarded 'Mr. Andre's Golden Token' in Year 1 

 

11 - Another Year 1 Golden Token star from Year 1, Willow 



 

12 - A huge well done to Cameron who gained a 400 metres badge in swimming lessons last week. Fantastic! 

 

13 - Marnie completed her Summer Reading Challenge and shared her fabulous medal and certificate  



 

14 - Arya gained her yellow/orange grade in self defense this week. Keep up the hard work 

 

15 - Diwata in her dance competition place  



 

16 - Lily with her dance competition place 

 

17 - Diwata and Lily with their trophies from Momentum Dance Competition 



 

18 - Some of our fantastic Mayan models and presentations from Year 6. Well done Year 6!  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

https://sway.office.com/635LbHZDblv0rRpq#content=zkpOwIHSv9JJay 

https://sway.office.com/635LbHZDblv0rRpq#content=zkpOwIHSv9JJay


Marvellous Maths, Literacy and Spelling 

 

19 - Some very creepy story writing from Reuben. 

 

20 - Super addition work from Ethan. 



 

21 - Divine division work from Oakley. 

 

22 - Lana was our Year 1 Super Speller in Elves class this week 



 

23 - Paisley-Rose was our Year 1 Super Speller in Goldilocks class this week 

 

24 - Kady was our Super Speller in Year 2, Pinocchio class this week 



 

25 - We are so proud of Malikye and his Literacy work, especially the fantastic presentation. 



House Point Celebration - Week 4 

 

 

26 - Hufflepuff were in the lead this week in our House Points.  

 

27 - Gryffindor hold their lead in the termly totals! It is close at the top! 



The Squirrel's Den  

 

A kind reminder to please be prompt with pick up as late pick ups beyond 10 minutes will lead to a 

charge for the following hour.  

Half Term Bookings:  

If you would like to use the Squirrel's Den during the half term holiday, please book as soon as 

possible. Currently, our numbers are very low and we are very much hoping that we will have enough 

bookings for us to be able to go ahead.  Many thanks.  

Reminders for the week 

Club Reminder: 

There are no teacher run clubs on next week (week commencing 9th October) due to Parent 

Meetings this week. All our Lanesend external clubs will still run: Football with Jez on Mondays, 

Skateboarding, Forest School, Ballet, GarageBand and Dance Live on Tuesday and Friday.  

Parent Meetings: 

Please remember to book a Parent Meeting for next week with your child's teacher via Dojo. Thank 

you.  

Parking and Driving: 

Please can everyone take care to observe the 20 mph speed limit around the school and to be 

respectful with parking. Please do not pull up on pavements as both wheel-chair uses are those with 

prams and push-chairs are then forced to walk into the road which is not safe. Many thanks.  

Lunches: 

Please be mindful of adding chocolates such as Malteasters into children's lunchboxes. Thank you.  



Attendance  

 

 



28 - Well done to Little Red Riding Hood, Goldilocks and the Three Bears and Princess and the Frog class for all having over 
96% attendance last week 

 

29 - A huge welcome to Farayah-Mae who joined Year 2 this week.  

 

30 - A warm welcome to Alice who joined us in Year 3 this week.  



Dates for your Diary 

 

Here are our Dates for the Diary up until 1st December: 

Dates for the Diary 1st September - 1st December 2023 

E-Safety Tip. 

Following the news of the WhatsApp group 'Add Everyone' here is a guide to help keep your children 

safe on WhatsApp. 

https://www.lanesendprimary.co.uk/CMS/CMS/content/S635809369131629652/Dates%20for%20the%20Diary%2023-24.pdf


 

31 - Web Link 

Trick Box of the Week! 

 

32 - Mrs Domoney's Trickbox video of the week 'A Different Sum' 

https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/whatsapp-safety-a-how-to-guide-for-parents/
https://youtu.be/LrmtiSjjVCo


 

33 - Different Sum is our Trick of the Week 

 

34 - 'If you want something different, do something different' 



Bike Safety. 

Remember bike helmets when children are cycling, we are seeing a growing number of children 

cycling to school without them. 

 



Community News and Events 
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